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March 15, 2017

Dear Parents, 

Each year Montague holds a set of conferences the week before spring break.  This is typically a busy time for families and students.  Over the last few years, our attendance rate for this set of conferences has been between 50%-55%.  In an effort to respect everyone’s busy schedule we are holding conferences on March 29th from 3:30 – 7:30.  Please note that reducing the amount of time for conferences may require parents to prioritize which teachers they would like to meet with first based on the needs of their student.  If you would like assistance in determining priority, please feel free to contact any of your child’s teachers.  You are also welcome to contact a teacher via phone or email if you would prefer not to allocate time to meet with a teacher during the conference time. Contact information for our entire staff can be found on Montague School’s webpage:  www.mapsk12.org or by calling the office. 
Sincerely,


Jim Perreault
Principal, NBC Middle School
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OUR MISSION IS TO EDUCATE AND INSPIRE ALL STUDENTS TO BECOME
Motivated, Articulate, Productive, Successful CITIZENS FOR TODAY, TOMORROW, FOREVER
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